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Friday 28th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Local Recommendations for testing to monitor and control cases of coronavirus 

Please find attached a letter from Wolverhampton City Council outlining the city’s latest 
recommendations for testing to monitor and control cases of coronavirus, considering the 
emerging evidence of the transmission of new variants of Covid-19 within Wolverhampton.  

From after half term we will be following the new guidelines outlined in the attached 
documents, as instructed by Wolverhampton City Council.  

 
To confirm, as also outlined within this week’s newsletter, if a pupil tests positive over the 
half term holiday, school remains contactable and we ask you to email to notify us of any 
positive cases of Coronavirus amongst pupils in order that we can advise close contacts to 
self-isolate. Please email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk  
  

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Gibbins 
Acting Head of School 
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